
Newsletter  

Monday 11th December 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Eloise    Class 1: Isabella   Class 2:  River L 

Class 3:  Alfie  Class 4: Alex C      Class 5:  James 

Class 6:  Charlie G    Class 7: George W   Class 8: Sienna      

Class 9:  Arabelle    Class 10:  Misha    Class 11:  Sophie D   

Class 12: Isabelle   Class 13: Finlay D     Class 14: Ben S  

School Star: Connie (Class 8) 

 

 

 

Well done to them all! 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Year 3 will be taking part in an educational forest school 
lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure                              

children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring 
a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this 

session. 

School Christmas Performances 

It was wonderful having our first Christmas performance of 
the festive season today, thanks to the Year 3 children.     
Parking can be a bit of an issue at school when we have 

events on, especially on days when we have buses for clubs.  
If you are able to walk to the performances, we would be 

extremely grateful if you could leave cars at home. 

Reminder of Upcoming Christmas Dates 

11th December (2pm)– Year 3 Christmas Performance 

12th December (2pm)– Year 4 Christmas Performance 

13th December (10am and 2.15pm)– Nursery and Reception 
Christmas Performance 

14th December (2.15pm)– Year 1 Christmas Performance 

15th December (2pm)– Year 6 Christmas Performance 

18th December (2pm)– Year 5 Christmas Performance 

19th December (2pm)– Year 2 Christmas Performance 

Friends of Wynyard Primary News 

We wanted to say a massive thank you to everyone who came 
along and supported this year's Christmas Fair on Friday. 

A special thank you also to Miss Honnor, Miss Lowes and the 
children for their performance of Christmas Carols, we hope 

you all had a wonderful time. 

Wreath Making Class 

We held our very first wreath making class in school last 
Thursday evening, a huge thank you to those who attended, 

your wreaths looked absolutely gorgeous. 

Christmas Raffle 

Our Christmas Raffle tickets are still on sale, we have some 
amazing prizes again this year.  

If you'd like to enter, tickets can be collected from the school 
office or at our Nativity Performances across school. 

Please return ticket stubs along with any money to the school 
office by Friday 15th December. 

Library Books 

Children at Wynyard CE Primary love reading and enjoy their weekly 
library slot where they choose a book to bring home.  Children are able 

to have 2 books at a time from the main school library, however, our 
shelves are looking a little sparse at the minute.  Could you check at 

home for any school library books that can be returned please.  

Poppy Appeal 

We are pleased to announce that we raised £342.34 for the 
Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal.  Thank you for all of 

your kind donations. Your support is greatly appreciated as 
always. 

Year 3/ 4 Choir at the Mayor’s Carol Service 

Our Year 3/ 4 choir attended the Mayor’s Carol Service at the 
Parish Church in Stockton last week.  They did a fantastic job 
performing to an audience of children from other schools, 

their teachers and the 
Mayor! We are so proud of 
them!  

Thank you to Mrs Lofts and 
Miss Menezes for         
organising this special visit. 

Swimming 

This week is the final week for swimming for 2023. Class 7 
will resume lessons on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

Christmas Break 

Just a reminder that we break up for the Christmas holidays 
on Thursday 21st December . We return to school on      

Monday 8th January 2024. 

Club Cancelled—Reception Bat and Ball Skills 

Unfortunately, Reception’s Bat and Ball Skills club will be 
cancelled on Monday 18th December. 

After School Clubs and Tea Club—Thursday 21st December 

There will be no after school clubs on Thursday 21st December.   

Tea Club will close at 5pm on that day rather than 6pm. 

Year 5/ 6 Choir Festive Events 

Children in Year 5/ 6 will be performing at a number of   
venues over the Christmas period.  Last week they went to 

Wynyard Business Park to perform and also sang at the 
school fair.  This week they will be attending Wynyard Wood 

Care Home to spread some more festive cheer.   What a 
lovely gift to give back to our community! 


